
Good evening Deer Park Bucks, this is Mrs. Middleton with your weekly school 

update… 

  

We hope our families, and their loved ones, came out of Hurricane Ian safe and sound. We 

are looking forward to seeing everyone tomorrow and having a great week. Over the next 

few days, our school district will be putting out information for a district-wide effort to 

support those affected by Hurricane Ian and how we as a school district can help those in 

need.  

  

Next, I want to remind everyone that we have an early release day on October 5th. Our 

dismissal time will be 12:20 so please plan accordingly.  

  

Finally, we want our families to know that our Open House and Silent Art Auction has been 

move to October 11th from 4-6, so come out and see the great things happening in your 

child classroom and support the school. Parking is limited so we will be utilizing our parking 

lots and field to accommodate everyone. We hope to see you there. 

  

That’s all for tonight, enjoy the rest of your evening…and Go Deer Park Bucks!  

 


